
Been to Post 2805 lately? Like I always say, miss a day, miss a  lot. The time 
has come for a total new look at 2805 so it’s game on PEOPLES. 
 
Thanks to the help of volunteers from the Membership and a tremendous 
amount of volunteers from our Auxiliary, soon we will have a great new look 
both in the Canteen and Meeting Hall as well, starting from the ground up. 
 
New flooring has been installed throughout the Canteen and Meeting Hall 
and the carpet in the Canteen is GONE. 
 
The display cases that proudly display memorabilia from the past are being 
replaced and will be showcasing such items with a clean new look. Knowing 
the Auxiliary, these displays will be a knockout. The Flag stands will be 
replaced and the POW remembrance table has been given more space to 
honor those who have not returned. 
 
Chairs and stools are getting the attention they need, along with some long 
overdue changes that will make OUR POST look beautiful once again. 
 
Come see for yourself, I think you will be amazed. 
 
May God Bless Our Troops 
THE BEARD 
 


